
Friday News 17.11.2023 

 

The school is a very colourful place to be today. Thank you all for helping us support Children in Need through your 

children wearing spots / bright clothing and anything Pudsey related. A shout out to Mrs Jenkins as well today for 

wearing her Pudsey hoody. It has certainly brightened up my Friday. We are also looking forward to welcoming so 

many of you back for the school discos this evening. 

 

Charity Fund Raising 

We raised an amazing £329.50 for the British Legion through the poppy appeal. 

Today we raised a fantastic £195.96 for Children in Need with our non-uniform day. 

Thank you for supporting these 2 charities who do so much work for vulnerable people in the UK. 

 

EYFS Nativity 

EYFS will be showing their nativity to parents on Monday 11th and Thursday 14th December at 2:15pm. We will send 

out a separate email next week with a google form to book your viewing. Due to the capacity of the hall this will be 

2 adults per child per showing. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations are happening in school on Tuesday. Only children with parental consent will be vaccinated. 

 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance for this week is only 94%. It is vitally important that your child attends school every 

day. Children's who attendance drops below 95% are at significant risk of falling behind their peers. 

 

 
Sarah Baker 
Headteacher 
Great Waldingfield CEVC Primary School 
01787 374055 

 

“Let the children come to me and do not stop them, because the Kingdom of Heaven 

belongs to them” 

MATTHEW 19:14 


